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We would like your views

We would like your feedback on the new LED street lighting technology which will be
trialled in your area from Wednesday 11 March 2015. We believe it will lead to
significant cost savings for Stoke-on-Trent City Council in the future and will also
reduce carbon emissions.

The trial is part of the partnership between SSE Enterprise Lighting and
Stoke-on-Trent City Council, which will see new LED lanterns installed in a total of 23
street lights. The areas in which the trial will be conducted include Boothenwood
Terrace, Shelburne Street, Munro Street, James Street, Bakewell Street, Gladstone
Place and Penkville Street Back Lane.

Open evening
We are holding an ‘open evening’ on Wednesday 11 March 2015, from 7pm —9pm on

James Street. SSE Enterprise and Council representatives will be clearly visible at this
time and will answer any questions you may have about the new technology. They will
pass your feedback to SSE Enterprise Lighting, Stoke-on-Trent City Council and the
emergency services. If successful, the trial could lead to street lights across the city
being replaced with more efficient and effective technology.

Feedback

Once the trial has commenced, please complete the LED lighting questionnaire on the
second page of this document and email it to stokeopsmanager@ssecontracting.com.
Alternatively, you can post the questionnaire to:

SSE Enterprise Lighting
Unit 1 Premier House
Govan Road

Fenton

Stoke on Trent

ST4 2RS
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LED Lighting Trial Questionnaire

1. Do you think that the new LED street lighting has improved this area?
Yes No Comment:
2. Do you feel that the new lighting makes the neighbourhood feel safer?

Yes No Comment:

3. Do you think that these carbon saving lights should also be used in other areas
throughout the City?

Yes No Comment:

4. In order to reduce energy consumption and the carbon footprint, would you be in
favour of:

a) dimming the lights between midnight and sunrise?
Yes No Comment:

b) dimming the lights in rear alley ways between midnight and sunrise?
Yes No Comment:

c) switching off the lights between midnight and sunrise?
Yes No Comment:

d) switching off the lights in rear alley ways between midnight and sunrise?

Yes No Comment:
5. Are you:
A resident of Stoke-on-Trent Yes No
A local councillor Yes No

A member of the emergency services:

Police Yes No
Ambulance Yes No
Fire Service Yes No

6. Do you live within the Trial Area?

Yes No Comment:
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